
BLUMENORT SCHOOL
Bengals’ Update 21 - June 14, 2023

PAC Family Picnic Updates
● PICNIC DAY PIZZA LUNCH - You can already pre-order full pizzas or pizza slices for June 23rd using the LUNCHBOX site.

Please place your pizza orders by SUNDAY, JUNE 18 @ 11am. Remember to order under your OLDEST CHILD's name to
ensure smooth distribution.

● STUDENT SIGN-OUTS - We would like to remind our families that if your child will be heading home following our Picnic
Day Lunch, to please let our office know.

Student Accounts/Outstanding Fees
All fees for this year have been charged to your child’s account. Please take a look and if necessary make a payment on
Parent Portal or send cash or cheque to the office. Fees owing and credit balances carry over to the next school year.
The exception to making payment now is for next year’s grade 7 and 8 students who have been charged for the
September Red Rock Outdoor Ed. trip.

Grade 7&8 Middle Years Learning Opportunities (MYLO)
Just over one year ago, we informed everyone that our students heading into Grade 7&8, would be participating in our own
Middle Years Learning Opportunities (MYLO), instead of taking Industrial Arts/Tech Ed. at Mitchell Middle. We are happy to
let you know today that after consulting with our families, students, staff and PAC, we will be continuing MYLO once again in
the fall. We will admit that this first year, like any first year, has been one of learning for us, which will ultimately lead to a
better program lineup for next year. Stay tuned in September for more info.

Grade 7&8 Band
We are beyond excited to let everyone know that the Grade 7&8 Band Program will be making a return to Blumenort School.
Under the direction of Mrs. Sawatzky, our students will once again have the opportunity during the regular school day to be a
part of this exciting adventure!

Summer Reading Program
The Blumenort School Learning Commons is pleased to bring back the Summer Reading Program. In the past, this program
was open to our Grade 4-7 students. This year, in addition to the current Grade 4-7 students, we are offering this
opportunity to students in Grade 8 that have younger siblings in the school. This is to ensure that the books that are taken
home by a Grade 8 student will come back in September with a sibling that attends Blumenort School. Any students
interested in participating, must have a consent form signed by a parent/guardian. For more information and to pick up a
consent form, please see Mrs. Friesen in the Learning Commons.

HSD Transportation Department
If you are planning to move during the summer, please contact the Transportation Dept. office. They are open all
summer. It is always easier if they know before they send the bus drivers their packages of student lists so that new
families and stops can be easily added. The Transportation Dept. can be reached at 204-320-2347.














